
To order hot lunch, please visit
www.healthyhunger.com and set up an

account. Upcoming hot lunches:
May 1 - Panago

May 8 - Mary Brown’s
May 15 - Panago/Kernels

May 22 - KFC
May 29 - Panago/Kernels
June 5 - Church’s Chicken
June 12 - Panago/Kernels

June 19 - Dairy Queen

Please email harveyschoolcouncil@gmail.com
and not the school office if you need to make
other arrangements for your child’s hot lunch.

HARVEY
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HARVEY
HOOT

A NEWSLETTER FROM YOUR RONALD HARVEY
SCHOOL COUNCIL AND DEVELOPMENT SOCIETY

Wrapping Up a Great Year 

May/June 2025

CONNECT WITH US

Search "Ronald Harvey Parents" to
join our Facebook group

email us at:
harveyschoolcouncil@gmail.com

SAVE THE DATE - The next School Council and
Development Society Meeting will take place in the

Library at 7:00pm on Monday, May 26, 2024.  

Come to a Meeting!

Hot Lunch

OR

OTHER WAYS TO GET INVOLVED
Connecting through WhatsApp: Click here or scan the QR code to join Ronald Harvey’s
Council/Development Society WhatsApp Community. There are numerous sub-groups where
you can find ways to help even if you are unable to attend a meeting or get to the school
during the day. Groups include our Fundraising Committee, Playground Committee, Cash
Counting Volunteers, Healthy Hunger Hot Lunch Support and Event Planning.

Treat Day - May 2 & June 6
The first Friday of every month is Treat Day!
Students can bring $2 to purchase a bag of

gummy candy treats! 

Year End BBQ

Please join your fundraising society for our annual Year-End BBQ!
All RH families are welcome. Free games, face painting, tattoos
and fun! Bring a picnic blanket to sit and enjoy your food. Meals
include a hot dog/hamburger, chips, dilly bar and drink for $10. 

Friday, June 13, 2025
5:00-7:00 PM

Important: Meals must be pre-ordered. Look out for order forms
coming home soon! Deadline is  Monday, June 3. You can also

order online here or by scanning the QR code above.  

Looking for some guidance on year end gifts for
the incredible staff of Ronald Harvey? Check out
this folder or scan the QR code for some ideas on
what they would really love if you are thinking of
something more than a heartfelt thank you for a
great year (which, for the record, would also be

received with infinite gratitude and appreciation). 

Hard to believe it but we are in the final stretch of the 24/25 school year! Check out the information contained
in this newsletter to learn about our final fundraisers of the year, an exciting playground update and how you can
get involved. Thank you to all of the lovely families of Ronald Harvey for all of your support throughout this year! 

https://healthyhunger.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/624373064716455/
https://chat.whatsapp.com/JoYP6xY0TjmIvV8P3dfAzW
https://rhs-development-society.square.site/product/pre-order-annual-dq-year-end-bbq-june-13-2025/13?cp=true&sa=true&sbp=false&q=false
https://rhs-development-society.square.site/product/pre-order-annual-dq-year-end-bbq-june-13-2025/13?cp=true&sa=true&sbp=false&q=false
https://rhs-development-society.square.site/product/pre-order-annual-dq-year-end-bbq-june-13-2025/13?cp=true&sa=true&sbp=false&q=false
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1czaS_h2DxBxLbWPYeTpxhi-xARlHsoQp?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1czaS_h2DxBxLbWPYeTpxhi-xARlHsoQp?usp=drive_link


This
fundraiser

brought in a
sweet $3431!

Our ‘Harvey Hop’
Spring Dance and

raffle basket
profited $4000!

RHDS received a
generous $1000 grant

through the Capital
Power Employee
“Empower Hours”

grant

50/50 draws at
this year’s

Christmas concerts
brought in $600!

UPCOMING FUNDRAISERSUPCOMING FUNDRAISERS
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Brickhouse Smokery is known for their delicious
beef jerky, with other options as well for BBQ
season. You must be able to pickup your

order from the school on Thursday June 12
(just in time for Father's Day)! Order forms with

payment are due back to the school by May 26.

We have some very exciting playground information
to share! Thanks to the hard work of our committee
we got our City of St. Albert grant application in

and recently found out that we have been
awarded a $100,000 grant!! We have also short

listed some potential playground designs sent in by
different companies. Our next steps will be to meet
with all interested school/community members to

give an update and show off some potential
designs. We also are hard at work applying for the
Community Facility Enhancement Program grant
through the provincial government. Our goal is
still to have shovels in the ground Summer

2026!

PLAYGROUNDPLAYGROUND

Your gardens will be overflowing this year! Thanks for
your support with our West Coast Seeds Order. This

fundraiser brought in $1200!

The Ronald Harvey Spirit Wear Pink
Shirt fundraiser made a profit of

$190

Profits up to April
10th from the Hot

Lunch program
total over $9600!

See attached flyer on how to
support Ronald Harvey’s
Playground Project while

attending select Edmonton Elks
games! 

Ronald Harvey
Playground

Information Night
Monday June 16th 7:00pm

Ronald Harvey School
LibraryVOLUNTEERS

NEEDED
VOLUNTEERS

NEEDED
There are a number of upcoming volunteer opportunities for various end of year

events. We are also looking for volunteers to help run a concession at the
Divisional Track Meet on June 19, 23 and 24 from 10:00-1:00. Click here or scan

the QR code to see how you can help!

GARDEN HELPGARDEN HELP
Did you know that Ronald Harvey has a beautiful garden space? Come and explore and find out how

you can help make this something to be proud of at one of the upcoming Ronald Harvey Garden
Gathering Dates: 3:30 - 4:30pm on Tuesday May 27 , Wednesday June 4th, Wednesday June 11 ,

Tuesday June 17  and from 2:30- 4:30pm on Wednesday June 25 . 
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https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1cU0t3XFT3302f5ns5TB_-sLgpCDIvAftldrBN8NTsPA/edit?usp=drive_link



